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Robert L. Stone to Jacob Stone and Beatrice Stone 

March Field, California, 23 February 1944. 

Autograph letter signed, 2 pages + envelope. 

 

 

[Draft Created by Crowdsourcing] 

Wednesday 23rd 

Dear Dad & Bee — 

Haven't anything particular to write but I thought a letter was in order to say that all goes well 

with R.L.S. I'm up and around in good shape now and ought to be off my crutches before long. I 

have treatments and exercises at physio-therapy twice a day and my leg is coming along just 

fine. I can still only flex it about 90° but that takes a little time to get full use of it again. In a few 

days the doctor said I could have a pass to get out of the hospital for a few hours. It will be a 

pleasure to get out after being cooped up for a month.  

Speaking of slow mail service I got a letter from both of you and from Pam today and all of them 

were 

 

[2] 

postmarked the 8th. From the 8th to the 23rd is mighty poor service. Thanks loads for the cute 

valentines that arrived this morning. You might think we were in the days of the pony-express. 

No more for now except that everything is just fine here. Write often. 

With all love — 

Bobby  

 

[envelope] 

Lt. R.L.S 

399th Bomb Group 

Squadron 607 

March Field, California 

 

Lt. Comdr. J.C. Stone 

375 Park Avenue 

New York City 

N..Y. 
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Notes: 

Letter is written on stationery with U.S. Army Air Forces letterhead.  
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